COMMUNICATION C41
ITEM NO. 2

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
(PUBLIC MEETING)

January 18, 2022

From: Susan Sigrist

Sent: Monday, January 17, 2022 12:25 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Council@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Teston Sands Development - 1600 Teston Road, File 19T-17V009

Dear Council and Staff,
We strongly oppose the proposed zoning and revised draft plan of subdivision File 19T-17V009.

We are in complete agreement with the submission by our President of the Mackenzie Ridge Ratepayers Group on this
matter.

We can just not understand how an LPAT decision can be so easily challenged by a developer, or how or why the City of
Vaughan is even accepting and reviewing this proposal.

Sincerely,
Susan Sigrist
Mark Hubbard
and family

Ward 1 Vaughan Residents
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